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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. O. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam
Licensing Branch No. 4

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter provides documentation for stateme'.ts concerning the Standby Shutdown
System (SSS) which were made to NRC Staff by telephone:

In a telephone conversation on January 18, 1982, reference was made to " fire area"
when identifying a space enclosed within three-hour rated fire barriers. The term
" fire zone" had been used in the design description of the SSS for identifying a
similar area. As used in the description of the SSS, " fire zone" is equivalent to
fire area, a space enclosed within three-hour rated fire barriers. Each fire area
(except the Reactor Containment Buildings) has either a normal or a standby shut-
down system train outside the area.

In a telephone conversation on January 29, 1982 a description was provided of the
separation between the "A" switchgear room, the "B" division disconnect cubicle,

and each of these areas from other plant areas. The "A" switchgear room and the "B"
division disconnect cubicle are separated from other plant areas and from each other
by three-hour rated fire barriers. Access to the "B" division disconnect cubicle is
from the "A" switchgear room.

Very truly yours,

8
Hal B. Tucker
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cc: James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator P. R. Bemis
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Sr. Resident Inspector
Region Il McGuire Nucles': Station
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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